
Information for all things NHS
The following slide decks were shared with our families on August 15, 2024. We wanted to share the 
information for those of you who could not join us at the parents nights. Please do not hesitate to contact 
us with any questions you may have about Novato High!

Contact Information
For any questions or clarifications, please reach out to us:

Liz Seabury, Principal
415-798-2125
lseabury@nusd.org

NEW 2 NOVATO
PARENTS & FAMILIES NEW TO NOVATO HIGH AUGUST 2024

New to Novato Slide Decks
﻿

Presentation in English

﻿

Presentation in Spanish

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1V-k9kCivmPieJQgXO3bUM2Xqprn4dcGF3tlutGsss0s/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/13SbLfZijfSRZE87_h-EK_TWEUwK6I9CbuTEYIxbCjyo/edit?usp=sharing



